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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As we approach mid-term break, I would like to thank you all for your support and co-operation 
since September. Our pupils have settled in very well and we would like to thank them for following 
all our new school routines.  
 
We are delighted to have Jackie Kinch back with us for GAA every Monday and Tuesday. We are also 
delighted to have Joan and Niall with us for Music Generation. We are very grateful to the 
Community Centre for allowing us to use their hall and allowing this programme to continue.  
 
We will be accepting enrolments for Junior Infants 2021-2022 from Monday 2nd November until 
Friday 20th November. Enrolment forms are available on our school website or from Fiona in the 
school office.  
 
We welcome Ms Nolan and Ms McGillycuddy back to 4th class after the mid-term break. We would 
like to thank Ms Dempsey for her work in 4th class. Ms Dempsey will take over as Senior Infants 
teacher from 2nd November to 22nd December.  Congratulations to Ms Maguire on the birth of her 
twins Kitty and Minnie. We would also like to send best wishes to Mr. Enright who is getting married 
this week.  
 
We hope you have an enjoyable and restful mid-term break.  
We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 2nd November.  
 
Le gach dea-ghuí,  
 
Deirdre Lennon 
School Principal 
 

 

 

 

 
 


